
From: Paul Canarsky [mailto:yomo@mosquitonet.com]  

Sent: Thursday, April 09, 2015 8:15 PM 
To: Reiley Beth 

Subject: SB 478 Toxic Free Kids Act 

 

Dear Ms. Reiley: 

 

Please include this email as written testimony for the record.  Doctors, nurses and scientists all 

agree that SB 478 is what is right for our children's health.  I urge you to pass this bill and protect 

the future of our children. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Maurine Canarsky 

1977 SE 22nd. Ave. 

Portland, OR 97214-4851 

yomo@mosquitonet.com 

503-719-7332 
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